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November/December 2019 
 

Mulliken District Library 
Director: Dawn Hufnagel  Asst. Director: Bryonna Barton 

135 Main St. P.O. Box 246 Mulliken, MI 48861  

Website: www.mullikendistrictlibrary.org  Tel: (517)649-8611 

Fax: (517)649-2207   Email: mulldistlib@gmail.com 

 
Dear Reader, 

 

It’s the holiday season, and we have more events these 

next two months than anyone is prepared for. Reading 

programs, artwork, new technology, community events, 

and much more. Join the fun, and let’s send 2019 out 

with a bang! 

 

Sincerely, 

Your Friendly Librarians 
 

Holiday Closure Dates 

November 11th Veterans Day 

November 28th and 29th Thanksgiving 

December 24th – 26th Christmas 

December 31st – January 2nd New Year’s 

 

Christmas in Mulliken 

It is the most wonderful time of the year to buy gifts from your 

local small business owners and crafters. On December 7th 

from 10am – 4pm, come to the Masonic Temple for our 2nd 

Annual Christmas in Mulliken. Sign-up to be a vendor online or 

at the library. Save the date! 

Calendar Artwork  

We are collecting artwork to create our 2020 calendar. No 

matter your age or talent, we would love to add your 

masterpiece. We will need artwork submissions by the end of 

November to have our calendars in for the New Year.  

 

Upcoming Events 

November 14 

Book Talk & Signing with Lara 

Alspaugh 

November 21 

Escape Room 11/21-11/26 

December 7 

Christmas in Mulliken 

December 19 

Gingerbread House 

Decorating 

December 23 

Winter Reading Program 

Begins 

 

Come Join Book Club 

Every fourth Tuesday of each 

month at 5:30pm, we have a 

book club. This club is filled 

with fun and outgoing 

people. Come join us! 

 

http://www.mullikendistrictlibrary.org/
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More Important News 

Book Talk & Signing  

We are welcoming local author Lara Alspaugh for a book talk 

& signing on November 14th at 6pm. We have all of her books 

in our collection available for check out. Lara will also have a 

limited number of books available for purchase. Sign-up at the 

library or online. Hope to see you there! 

 

Escape Room 

On November 21st – 26th, our next Escape Room, Thanksgiving 

Dinner Dilemma, will be available. It’s almost time for 

Thanksgiving, and Grandma has misplaced the key to the 

super-secret recipe box. Can you find the key so the cooking 

and feasting can go on as scheduled? Sign-up is available 

online or at the library. You MUST sign-up to reserve your spot, 

the event is FREE! 

 

Gingerbread House Decorating Party 

Join us on December 19th at 6:00pm for our Gingerbread 

House party. Please, sign-up online or at the library. There is a 

small fee of $5 per gingerbread house. 
 

Ancestry and PebbleGo 

Coming soon to the library are two new online resources for 

our patrons. Ancestry.com is an online resource for our 

genealogy lovers. PebbleGo is a curriculum-connected tool 

explicitly designed to boost literacy and research skills for K-3 

students. Both can be accessed at the library only. 
 

Winter Reading Program 

Winter Reading will begin December 23rd and run through 

March 20th. Read books, win cool prizes, and watch our paper 

chain grow around the library. Don’t let those pesky winter 

blues ruin your fun, brighten up your winter at the library. The 

snowflakes are falling, and the books are calling!  

 

 

 

In the Community 

Food Pantry Food Drive 

Donate canned goods and 

non-perishable items to the 

newly restructured Mulliken 

Food Pantry. The Food Pantry 

is located at the Mulliken 

Church on Charlotte St. They 

will even accept your 

returnable cans, as well. Let’s 

make sure all of our 

community members have a 

wonderful holiday season this 

year! 

What’s New at the 

Library? 

We are getting new 

computers and technology 

for our awesome patrons. It 

has been a long time 

coming, and we are very 

excited to be getting this 

update to better serve you. 

We will be getting a laptop to 

use in the community room 

for a quieter place to work. 

We will have a kids game 

computer, a laptop for all 

your needs, and a new 

desktop as well.  

 


